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 The Board of Commissioners for the Fifth Louisiana Levee District held a public hearing 
on Wednesday, October 16, 2024, at the Levee Board Office, 102 Burnside Drive, Tallulah, LA 
at 9:00 a.m.  President Reynold Minsky called the hearing to order.  Commissioners Rucker, 
Kennedy, Hill, Arthur, Hardwick, and Hiner answered roll call.   
 There were no visitors for the hearing. 
Board discussed the 2024 roll-forward process and noted that adoption of 2024 taxes would take 
place during the regular session meeting. 
 There being no other business to consider, the hearing was adjourned on motion by 
Commissioner Hill, 2nd by Commissioner Hiner. 
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